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From: <Gmhenkel@cs.com>
To: <Rbriggs@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Tue, Oct 25, 2005  3:52 PM
Subject: COPY OF LETTER TO ASSBLYMN. BLAKESLEE/PLEASE READ ASAP

Hello Mr. Briggs and staff of CCRWQCB:

Attached please find a letter I sent "snail mail" to Assemblyman Blakeslee's office and to your office. Just 
wanted to be sure you got this in a timely manner, since negotiations are currently ongoing.

Best regards,
Gretchen Clark


